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Notice of Motion No.23 – Footpaths and cycleways 

From Councillors Richard Clewer and Pip Ridout 

To consider the following motion submitted in accordance with the 

constitution: 

This Council resolves that: 

Where new residential or commercial developments are granted, or have been 

granted planning permission, and they are in locations that don't link with existing 

footpaths and cycleways in adjoining communities that, the Council will undertake to 

ensure, where practicable, footpath and cycleway links are planned for and delivered 

in order that our communities can benefit fully from using non vehicular transport. 


